
 

 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 Our Ref:        25-0361 

 Telephone:   8207 5555 

Re: Freedom of Information Act application  
  
In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI Act), 
access was sought to:  
 

“I would like to request a list of research proposals (including the title, supporting 
organisation and date of the proposal) which have been considered by SAPOL's Research 
& Survey Coordination Committee between January 1st 2014 and June 30th 2024 and the 
outcome of those applications (accepted, rejected / denied, amendments sought etc.). A 
further field which includes more detailed information about the reason for the outcome 
(accepted / rejected etc) is also requested (e.g. the research is not aligned to SAPOL's 
goals, data security concerns, or significant resource commitment required etc.). The 
names of the requesting researchers are not sought for this request.” 
 

South Australia Police (SAPOL) has located a document that falls within the scope of your request.  
The document is numbered and described in the following schedule.  The schedule contains the 
details of the determination in compliance with section 23. 
 
 

SA POLICE - FREEDOM OF INFORMATION UNIT SCHEDULE 

No. Document Description Status 

1 Research Coordination Committee Application Data Spreadsheet Full Release 

 
Please note, we have in this instance waived further fees in relation to the provision of non-personal 
information due to the delays in providing this document to you. There may be additional costs 
involved if you wish to re-apply for a similar document in the future.  
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Disclosure Log  
In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your FOI 
application, including the information and/or documents to which you are given access will be 
published on the SAPOL website Disclosure Log.  A copy of PC045 can be found at: 
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf.    
  
If you disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 4 November 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Sergeant Christian Ainley 
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 
 
27 September 2024 

https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf



